
Caterpillars Class Newsletter 6th May 2022 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Wrote letter to the man on the moon, asking him questions or a letter to a fairy making a 

wish. 

 Painted rainbows, made playdoh, cut out the fairy from the story we have been reading 

practising our scissor skills. 

 Made rocky road biscuits  

This week in Caterpillars Class we will be... 

 Building using natural resources (logs, sticks, stones, etc..) 

 Reading ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

 Learning about animals and what the different names of an adult and child animal are. 

 Have a ‘Alice in Wonderland’ roleplay area. 

Home learning : 

 Talk about who is the tallest person in the house. 

 Use a measuring tape to measure different people or objects om and around the house. 

Spanish Class, learning how 

to say the names of colours Chopping up vegetables 

Painting plant 

pots 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

      1 

2 Bank Holiday 3 4 5 Spanish Class 6 Boogie Beats 7 8 

9 10  11 12 Spanish Class 13 Boogie Beats  

MPS Awareness day 
14 15 

16 17 18 19 Photographer  

Spanish Class 

20 Boogie Beats 21 22 

23 24 25 26 Spanish Class 27 28 29 

30 Half Term 31  Half Term      

May 2022     What’s happening this month? 

MPS AWARENESS DAY 

Friday 13th May 

Wear it blue for MPS Awareness day, we are asking 

everyone to come into nursery wearing something 

blue, to raise funds for this amazing charity , who 

support families who have children with life limiting rare metabolic diseases. 

VERY IMPORTANT! 

Please do not send your child into nursery with chocolate spread sandwiches, the spread contains 

nuts, not only are we a NUT FREE nursery, we have children who have severe nut allergies.               

Unfortunately if your child does have chocolate sandwiches in their lunch box they will be unable to 

eat them at nursery. 

 


